
TAKE HOME TUESDAY
Tuesday, June 5, 2018 * St. Albert the Great School

Jodi McLawhorn, Principal * jmclawhorn@satgschool.org

EXCITING NEWS!  
St. Albert the Great School has partnered with Durbins Pizza on 79th and State Road to facilitate a 

Queen of Hearts Raffle. The Raffle tickets will cost $1 each or 6 for $5. Durbins will begin selling raffle 
tickets tomorrow, Wednesday, June 6th. We will have a big kick off for St. Albert the Great parents on 
Friday, June 8th in correlation with our Parent Ambassador Parent Social night at Durbins. Raffle tickets 
will be pulled every Tuesday evening, and if the winning raffle can identify the Queen of Hearts, then the 
winner splits the pot with St. Albert the Great School!!  You may have heard that the Queen of Hearts 
raffles have huge amounts of money that can be won and split with the school, so we are very excited 

about this! Thank you so much to Durbins Pizza for partnering with our school 
on this very important venture!

2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR REGISTRATIONS: Registration for most classes will remain ongoing over the upcoming 
months, and waiting lists will be issued for classes that have reached capacity. Some classes are close to capacity 

at this time. Please call the school office to register your child, if you have not done so yet. 

THE LAST TAKE HOME TUESDAY OF THE 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR
Thank you to all of our parents, students, teachers, and staff that have made this year so remarkable. We have all 

grown so much this year and we are already looking forward to our next school year. 
We are all looking forward to taking some time to “re-charge” our batteries and gear up for another exciting year. 
Please continue learning in all that you do. Ask questions and read. There are so many wonderful athletic, academic, 

and artistic camps available in our area as well, so I’m sure you will be very busy with all those wonderful things! 
Thank you again for a wonderful year, and I hope you have a blessed, safe, and peace-filled summer!

~ Mrs. McLawhorn

UPCOMING EVENTS:

5: Primary Grades Father’s Day BBQ; Rita’s Ice-Custard Happiness fundraiser from 3-9 pm (4841 W. 79th St.)
6: Durbins Pizza begins selling Queen of Hearts Raffles
7:  Last Day of School 
8: Parent Gathering at Durbin’s @7 pm
10: International Children’s Day Festivities after all Masses (all children and their 
      families are welcome to join our Parish family as we celebrate children!!!)
22: Order deadline for Schoolkidz online supply orders (see back of this THT)
18-29: Colorful Vacations Summer Camp

August
20: First Day of School!!!
23-26: St. Albert the Great 2018 Carnival 

Last Day of School is Thursday, June 7th
● 8:30 am Mass with full school 
● Honors Assembly will begin immediately after the Mass 

       (around 9:15 am)
● Students will head back to school to pick up their items from their 

classrooms following the Honors Ceremony
● Dismissal will be at 11:00 am from the school doors 

       (not from the Church)
● NO EXTENDED DAY SERVICES ON THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL.

Summer School 
Office Hours
Mondays and 
Wednesdays
3 pm-6 am

Tuesdays and
Thursdays

9 am - 12 pm  


